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Hopefully, you have sent your registration for the Tenarky Winter Workshop, our first 
one in two years! Information was sent to you by email in January and was also included in 
the winter issue of KATnips, the district newsletter sent recently. Excellent speakers will be 
talking about our rose hobby. Bios and topics were also included in KATnips. 

It is not too late to register, and information is on the Tenarky district website at 
www.tenarky.org. If you are coming, be sure to bring photographs to enter in the photo con-
test. Rules and classes are also on the district website.    

We are happy that two of our BGRS members, Ricky Lockhart and Osei Thomas, will be 
taking the exam to become an ARS Consulting Rosarian. All workshop attendees are wel-
come to attend the CR school for CR credit or just to learn more about growing roses. It is on 
Sunday morning. All events are at Belmont University. 

 

 

Congratulations Cynthia Dickinson! 
Winners at ARS Digital Photo Contest 

 

The 2021 American Rose Digital Photo Contest winners were announced 
Sunday, January 9, at a virtual presentation by Pam Powers, ARS Photography 
Chair. Among the 950 photographs entered, BGRS member, Cynthia Dickinson, 
was a big winner!! This was Cynthia’s first time to enter this contest!!   

 

Novice Classes 
 

Class 12-1: One bloom, HT, Gr, M/MF, F 2nd Place ‘Pope John Paul II’ 
 1st Place ‘Lynn Anderson’ 
 

Class 12-2: One fully open bloom HT, Gr, 
                  M/MF, F 2nd Place ‘Julia Child’ 
 1st Place ‘Sugar Moon’ 
 

Class 12-3: One spray, HT, Gr, M/MF, F 2nd Place ‘Disneyland Rose’ 
 

Class 12-5: Traditional Arrangement 3rd Place Mass Arrangement 
 

Class 12-7: East Asian Arrangement 3rd Place Freestyle 
 

Class 12-11: Macro 3rd Place ‘Lynn Anderson’ 
 1st Place ‘Top Gun’ 

http://www.kcarconline.com
http://www.tenarky.org
http://www.rose.org
http://www.rose.org/
http://www.tenarky.org


 

 

 

I got in touch with WCEO about our meetings and they are schedule for the second Sunday of eve-

ry month except in may when it will be the third Sunday. 
I would like to thank all of the members for suggestions and input into the meetings and discussion 

of new or different things we can do to raise money and get new members. 
See all BGRS members and guests February 13. Have a blessed day. 
        Dan 
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REMINDER 

ALL TENARKY CRS!!! 
 

Your 2021 CR Report was 
due in January 2022.  
 

Please send it to our CR 
Chair, Cindy Worch. Her 
email and mailing address 
are on the CR page on the 
district website as well as 
the form to use. 
 

www.tenarky.org  

Submitted by Cynthia Dickinson 

February in My Rose Garden by Mary Ann Hext, Master Rosarian 

Finally on the first day of February, we are predicted to have a brief break from the freezing temperatures of the 
past few weeks, but then snow returns in a few days. My roses seem to be surviving all the temps in the teens 
each night and the occasional single-digit wind chills. Some things I am doing in February are: 

 Attending the Tenarky Winter Workshop—our first in two years! My registration has been mailed, and I 
am excited about seeing rose friends from across the district in person and hearing some excellent 
speakers invited to present seminars this year. 

 Preparing for the CR school on Sunday morning of the workshop. 

 Looking over photos of roses that I hope K&M will be bringing to sell at the winter workshop. 

 Spraying lime sulfur on my bushes February 1 as the temperatures will be above freezing all day. This will 
be my second application as the first was in December. I have not applied this to my roses for about ten 
years, so it will be interesting to see if it helps my bushes to have less blackspot. 

 Making a list of rose products I need to order from NRS Vendor Day and from other sources as I depleted 
several things last fall and am planning to revise my spray and fertilizer programs. 

 Completing the BGRS rose show schedule to upload to the Tenarky website by March 1 so our members 
and other exhibitors can be planning for the May 21 rose show. 

http://www.tenarky.org


The Hamcall       

 

2022 BGRS EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
President  .............................................. Dan Wernigk 
 217.898.1770 
 danwernigk57@gmail.com 
 

Past-President  ................................ Ricky Lockhart 
 270.999.1977 
 maryannlockhart@bellsouth.net 
 

Secretary ..................................... Cynthia Dickinson 
 270.725.6369 
 Skiclan.dickinson@gmail.com 
  

Treasurer ...................................................Linda Ford 
 520.820.8632

 lkpford01@gmail.com 
 

Member at Large .....................................Bob Jacobs 
 270.781.2592 
 r.jacobsa@twc.com 
 

Publications ..................................... Mary Ann Hext 
270.781.8171 

mhext@outlook.com 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 February 18-20, 2022:  Tenarky Winter 

Workshop at Belmont University in Nash-

ville 

 May 14, 2022: Huntsville Rose Show 

 May 21, 2022:  BGRS Rose Show 

 September Weekend 4 or October 

Weekend 1:  Tenarky Fall Convention/

Rose Show: hosted by NRS at Belmont 

University 

 September 17–24, 2024, ARS National 

Convention/Rose Show  in Warwick, 

Rhode Island 

ARS Trial Membership 
 

A 4-month trial membership is availa-
ble for $10.  You’ll receive: 
 Two issues of the American Rose, $20 value. 
 Free or reduced garden admissions, a $25 

value after just three issues. 
 Discounts of up to 30% at merchant part-

ners. 
 Free advice from Consulting Rosarians. 
 
 

Free E-Membership@  Receive valuable rose 
growing information, helpful tips, and spe-
cial offers. 
 

Join Now! 
You may complete the online form  

or call us at 1-800-637-6534 
or visit www.rose.org  

Bowling Green Rose Society 

c/o Mary Hext, Editor 

1997 Browning Road 

Rockfield, KY 42274 

 E-mail: bgrs@twc.com 

www.bowlinggreenrosesociety.org 

January 25—Linda Wright 
February 27– Linda Ford 

 

   Save the Date!    

BGRS Rose Show 
May 21, 2022 

American Legion Hall 
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